
Public and Tribal Notice 
Wyoming Department of Health, Medicaid 

Provider Payment Budget Reductions 
 

December 29, 2020 
 

Public and Tribal notice is hereby given that effective Jan 1, 2021 or as approved by the Centers for 
Medicare and Medicaid Services, the Wyoming Department of Health, Division of Healthcare Financing 

(Medicaid) will make changes to the reimbursement methodology for rates payable 
To enrolled dental service providers. 

 
Due to the economic impact of the COVD-19 pandemic, the Governor had requested that state agencies 

reduce their budgets. As part of the request reimbursement made to providers are to be reduced by 
2.5%. 

 
Copies of the Wyoming State Plan will be available at the Department of Health, Division of Healthcare 

Financing. To obtain a copy of the State Plan Amendment, contact: 
 

Written comments or questions may be submitted to the following email: Lindsay.conyers1@wyo.gov 
 

Or by mail to the following address: 
Lindsay Conyers, Benefits Quality Control Manager 

Herschler Building 
122 West 25th Street 4-West 

Cheyenne, WY 82002 
 


